
Cancellation and refund arrangements
of Jazz Concert by Eliane Elias

     The Leisure and Cultural Services Department announced today (November
6) that the Jazz Concert by Eliane Elias scheduled for November 23 (Thursday)
at the Concert Hall of Hong Kong City Hall has been cancelled since the
performers are unable to come to Hong Kong to perform as planned.

     Details of the refund arrangements will be announced in due course.
Ticket holders are advised to keep their original intact tickets (with stubs)
for refunds, and check the latest announcements at www.lcsd.gov.hk/CP. 

     For enquiries, please call 2268 7321 during office hours.
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